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Subject:  
Date: Fri, 11 Apr 2008 16:43:02 -0400 
 

 
Dear Fred, 
 
  
 
I spoke to the senior administration, and shared your request that they 
consider your original proposal for resolution of the student 
 complaint, 
namely the one contained within the italicized insert in the copy of 
 the 
original summary, dated April 8.   
 
  
 
In response, the senior administration directed me to inform you that 
 you 
have until Monday, April 14, 5 p.m., to willingly remove from your 
 office 
door the materials described in the student complaint in order to 
 informally 
resolve this complaint in a manner that is acceptable to both parties 
(complainant and alleged offender.)   
 
  
 
Included in this offer of an informal resolution is the expectation, 
 based 
on the institution's core values, that there will be no similar 
 postings in 
the future.   
 
  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
  
 
  
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
Dr. Kurt Torell, Dean 
 
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences 
 
Marywood University 
 
2300 Adams Avenue 
 
Scranton, PA 18509 
  
 
(570) 348-6233 
 
 ktorell@marywood.edu <mailto:ktorell@marywood.edu>   
 



  


